
 

ELSTERNWICK AFC  affiliated with the VAFA 

Are you looking for a coaching role in 2025?  Do you want to join a strong, supportive and successful club?  

If so, then Elsternwick Amateur Football Club is looking for you. 

Come and be part of  a growing club with excellent facilities and a strong and vibrant playing group.  

Applications are called for the following positions available with the club in 2025.  

THIRDS MENS TEAM COACH and UNDER 19’s MENS 
INAUGURAL COACH 

We are seeking  Coaches who will be able to assist the club in sustained growth and success and build on 
our success over recent years.  

Applicants need to be enthusiastic professional  leaders,  that are well organised, possess excellent  
communication  skills, have a proven understanding of today’s football  trends,  and possess   the ability 
to teach  and develop young players to continue to develop their careers and make the transition to Senior 
Football . 

The Club will have an Under 19 Side for the first time in 2025, so the potential for further growth is 
immense 

Assistance will be provided to the right applicant to obtain and progress Coaching Accreditation if 
required and with professional coaching support and development.  

Please provide a cover letter outlining your coaching history, what you would bring to the club, and 
specific plans for  the ongoing development of the playing list in 2025 and onwards.  Should you need to 
discuss either of these roles further, please contact the Club’s General Manager – Football Operations on 
the details below. 

Remuneration negotiable and applications should be addressed and emailed to:  

Tom Brain – General Manager Football Operations  

brainco@optusnet.com.au 

All enquiries to 0423 433 488 


